
Dear	Stakeholder,
	
Please	be	reminded	that	the	closing	date	for	submission	of	DG	applications	is
Monday,	19	July	2021.
	
If	you	have	not	yet	applied,	kindly	click	here	to	apply.

REMINDER:	DG	SECOND	FUNDING
WINDOW

	
©	2021	SASSETA	Safety	&	Security	(The	Safety	and	Security	Sector	Education	and	Training

Authority)
All	Rights	Reserved

CONTACT	DETAILS

Call	Centre	|	27	(0)11	087	5555
Switchboard	|	27	(0)11	087	5500

Please	use	the	contact	directory	on	our	website	to	email	your	SASSETA	contact	or
email	us	at	callcentre@sasseta.org.za

	
DON’T	SUPPORT	IT!	REPORT	IT!	FRAUD	HOTLINE:	0800	701	701	

	Physical	Address
Building	2,	Waterfall	Corporate	Campus,	74	Waterfall	Drive,	Midrand,	2090

Postal	Address
P.O.	Box	7612,	Halfway	House,	1685
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